INVERNESS AIRPORT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE

Chairman —

11 February 2021

Good afternoon -

Further to your request from the CAA, | can confirm that Inverness Airport engaged with local
airspace stakeholders at our Consultative Committee group on 10 March 2017 and 14 June 2018.
Thereafter this formed part of the quarterly updates from the airport team. We discussed local
issues, future developments and progress on the Airspace Change Proposal including the ongoing
work with Cairngorm Flying Club to implement flexible use of airspace in the proposed CTA-8.

| confirm that | orovided the update with verbal and power point presentation (although
we do not have a copy of the slides). The stakeholders who attend our meetings are listed below.

In this time period | also attended The University of the Highlands and Islands to gain a better
understanding of what remote ATC operations may look like in April 2018. | also attended and
contributed to HIAL’s Aviation Strategy Event in May 2019 which was held at the Drumossie Hotel,
Inverness.

Please let me know if you require any more information.

Best wishes

Members of IACC include - The Highland Council, HITRANS, Visit Scotland, 5.C.D.I., Shopmobility,
Ardersier Community Council, local MP, local MSP





